
Sunday, April 19, 2009 

Mark Bright   

     In the summer following 9th grade, Mrs. Compton, an English teacher at Jones Jr. High 
offered a ground school flight training course.  I remember Mark Bright being in that class with 
me.   

Mark was already active in Civil Air Partol at that young age of 15, and he was totally fascinated 
with the idea of flying.  I had always wondered over the years, whether he had pursued that 
dream.  

     Unfortunately I was unable to find out, until his death, where I saw he did in fact fly 747's for 
Northwest.  Although his death was extremely early, I am very happy to see that he did, in 
fact, fulfill his dream of flying!  

Dennis Anderholm 

 


